
Please Support SB 181 

and include ending the use of Primates 
in research.
Dogs Cats and Primates are sentient 
beings, intelligent and social creatures 
that have every right to live their lives, 
as much as we do.  A life spent in a 
cage being tortured and experimented 
on is horrendous and inhumane. We 
must stop this. 

And the only difference between us 
and primates is that they don’t speak 
our language and cannot speak up for 
themselves.  Dogs and cats 
communicate as well, if we bother to 
listen. 

Oregon needs to step up to step up to 
the plate and end this barbaric 
treatment of other species.  Please 
support ending these facilities within 
our State (and ultimately shutting them 
down everywhere, we can help lead the 
way!).

Thank You for hearing me, and hearing 
them who cannot speak for 
themselves.
Sincerely 
Derek Lehrman
Salem, Oregon 
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